
Ector County Independent School District 
Odessa, Texas 

 
 

Memorandum 
 
 
TO: Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Tom Crowe, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF MEMORANDUM OF 

UNDERSTANDING (MOU) BETWEEN ECTOR COUNTY ISD AND 
THE DEPARTMENT OF STATE HEALTH SERVICES FOR 
PREVENTATIVE DENTAL SERVICES 

 
DATE: June 28, 2016 
 

 
Ector County ISD has collaborated with The Department of State Health Services.  The 
Memorandum of Understanding defines the collaborative services for both organizations. 
 
 
 

 
 

************************ 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the Memorandum of 
Understanding between ECISD and The Department of State Health Services as 
presented. 
 

************************ 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Tom Crowe David L. Finley 
Superintendent of Schools Chief Operations Officer 


